
This week at school we continued learning about the rules and routines 
of our classroom.  We also learned all the ways we can be good friends.  
During circle time we talked about how with sharing, taking turns and 
using kind words and hands, we can be a good friend to one another.

Each day we are adding new songs and learning different parts of how 
our day will go.  This week we learned how to do calendar time.  

Starting with the day of week, moving on to the month of the year, and 
then discussing what number day it was and year, we went over each 

piece.  The kiddos also learned songs to go along with each part of 
circle.  Everyone did such a great job learning these songs!  Next week 

we will begin having classroom jobs-the kiddos are so excited!

We are taking advantage of all of these warm, fall days and getting 
outside as much as we can!  The rock wall is definitely a favorite on the 

playground.

On Thursday, we met Miss Kayla and had our first acro class.  Miss 
Kayla helped to teach us how to do log rolls and somersaults.  She also 

sang and danced to “Chicken Dance”, “Baby Shark”, and “Animal 
Dance” from Cocomelon.

As a special activity, on Thursday, we all made a rainbow fruit skewer 
snack.  The kiddos all loved and enjoyed this activity so much.  As we 

placed our fruit on the skewer, we practiced saying all the names of the 
colors the fruits were.  When we were finished, we ate them all up-

they were so yummy!
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If you have not done so 

already, please remember to 

bring in any forms that need to 

be signed, as well as your 

child’s extra set of clothes 

and/or art smock.  Please make 

sure all items are clearly 

labeled.

Monday, September 16th 
Book Orders Due

Friday, September 27th 
Picture Day
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